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Revisions to RUC online purchasing policy  
 

There is some good news for members who pay road user charges (RUC). 
 
In its latest move to online payments for RUC, Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency has 
replaced the previous online Buy RUC transaction with one that enables up to six 
licenses to be bought with one payment. Applicants receive a temporary label for each 
purchase. 

RUC purchasers can find out more details about RUC purchasing options here.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nzta.govt.nz/vehicles/licensing-rego/road-user-charges/ruc-licences

